Harry A. Blair 314 S. 28th Avenue Wausau, WI 54401

October 22, 2015

Mike Thompson, President Never Forgotten Honor Flight P.O. Box 5056 Wausau, WI 54402-5056

Dear Mr. Thompson:

I wish to thank you, the committee members and all those who volunteered at the September 28th Honor Flight.

It was truly a never to be forgotten occasion. We veterans were treated so courteously and each and every moment was planned precisely. Everything ran so smoothly from arrival at the hotel, the Sunday evening dinner and program, transport to and from the airport, and most importantly, the privilege of visiting the war memorials.

Just saying thank you can't possibly convey the gratefulness that all the other veterans and I feel. Keep up the good work so that others can share more Never Forgotten Honor Flights. Enclosed is small token of appreciation and to help this selfless cause.

Yours gratefully,

Harry a. Blair

h

enc.